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Whatever your childhood
nightmares are there is sure to be one of
them themed at the Haunted Trail 2008
“Twisted Campfire Tales”. “We will have
something for everyone to fear including
clowns, dentists and twisted fairy tale
characters to name a few of our nightmare
scenarios on the trail,” said Rob Cage,
Camp Director. “This particular attraction

will not be for the faint of heart. Last year some kids only got a glimpse of the
Haunted Trail and decided not to go any further,” added Cage.

The Florida Lions Camp is hosting their 9th annual Haunted Trail entitled
“Twisted Campfire Tales” this October 24th and 25th beginning at 7:00 p.m. and
ending around 11 p.m. The Haunted Trail is not limited to attractions for 13 year
olds and up, but also includes a child friendly “Enchanted Forest.” The
Enchanted Forest will have different scenes painted from various Disney movies
and popular cartoons. At each of the painted scenes will be a character from
that scene handing out a treat for children (kids may wear costumes). After the
walk through the Enchanted Forest families can visit the Carnival full of games,
prizes and food. “This is a family friendly event we cater to all ages,” said Cage.

According to Cage the Haunted Trail is a fundraiser for the camps summer
programs. “This is a unique camp an all inclusive camp,” added Cage. The
Florida Lions Camp is a private, non-profit camp established to serve the needs
of youth with visual impairments as well as physical and development
challenges. “Our camp is open to all youth, as many of our campers are friends
or siblings of youth with challenging abilities,” said Cage. “During the time the
kids are here they are given opportunities to participate in the same kind of
activities that kids all over the world have done for years. We are here to focus on
what is possible rather than impossible,” said Cage.

The Haunted Trail will cost $30 per carload or $7 per person. For more
information about the Haunted Trail call (863) 696-1948 or log on to
www.lionscampfl.org.

Jess Velazquez the Florida Lions Camp Public Relations and Fundraising
person and Rob Cage, Florida Lions Camp Director proudly display their
signage at the parks enterance. The Lions Camp will be presenting the
“Haunted Trail” and for younger park goers, “The Enchanted Forest” this
October 24th and 25th as one of their annual fundraisers.


